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Think big. Dream wild. Act together. 
We are allowing applicants to submit their answers to the Section 2 questions, via a Video, which - must be 

under 3 minutes long. However, please do not spend lots of time doing this – limit yourself to spending about 

30minutes in total. 

Section 2 Must be completed by the applicant, but parent / guardian / carer assistance is allowed if required. 

This also applies to Video Entries. 

Here are some tips and guidance on how to do this. 

1. Make sure you read the questions in section 2, and have a think about what you want to say. 

2. Please try and speak clearly, so that we can hear what you have to say in your answers. 

3. If you can’t stand your camera on something, please hold it as steady as possible. 

4. Pick a light place to make the video, somewhere where you will easily be seen. 

5. Avoid bright lights in the background (including bright windows behind you). 

6. Avoid pictures of others on the wall behind you, or other people being captured in the video behind 

you. 

7. We don’t mind what you are wearing (it can be uniform, or it can be normal clothes), but must be within 

what you would normally wear to a Scout evening. 

8. Have a practice, and see how it goes. 

When you start your video, please make sure you start by clearly saying who you are, so that we know who the 

video is from. 

How to send us the video 

Videos are very large files, typically, a 3minute video can be 150Mb of data. 

Therefore, please make sure you are on WiFi (and NOT mobile data – we cannot be held responsible for any 

data charges). 

If you are under 18 - before sending the video, please show it to your parents / guardian and get their 

permission to send us the video. The video will be seen by the Hampshire Jamboree Management team, and 

will be kept for up to 12 months. 

Video files are too large to E-mail, and therefore, you will need to use a file transfer service. 

We suggest using www.wetransfer.com (ignore the sign up for an account, just click “No Thanks”). 

a. Click to add your video file (where ever it is stored on your tablet / phone etc). 

b. Use wsj@hampshirescouts.org.uk as the “Email To” address.  

c. Your Email address (should match your application form) under “Your Email” 

d. Then click “Transfer” 

We Transfer will then upload the video from your device, and will then send us a message so that we can 

download it. You will get a confirmation message when we have downloaded the video. 

Please remember to complete and send in your application form with the rest of the information – just put 

“Via Video” in section 2. 

http://www.wetransfer.com/
mailto:wsj@hampshirescouts.org.uk

